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Educational Letter 

To: All Providers of Child Mental Health Wraparound Services 

RE: DMHA Educational Letter – Overbilling by Providers 

Effective: Immediately 

In response to a recent audit, the Division of Mental Health and Addiction is issuing this 
educational letter regarding overbilling by Child Mental Health Wraparound (CMHW) 
providers. 

It is the responsibility and obligation of all CMHW providers to accurately bill for services 
rendered. Regardless of applications or programs that may be used to track billing, the provider 
is ultimately responsible for accurate billing. An hours-to-units conversion chart can be found 
here. An overview of CMHW Service Claim and Billing can be found within the CMHW Policy 
Module, Section 16. 

Providers found to be habitually inaccurate and/or fraudulent in their billing will be sanctioned 
up to and including deauthorization as a CMHW provider. Please submit questions to DMHA at 
DMHAYouthServices@fssa.in.gov. 
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